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Dear Administrator, 

The Michigan Music Conference would like to extend a warm invitation to your music teacher to attend our upcoming 

conference. Pre-Conference events are offered on Thursday, January 23rd, with general conference programming on 

Friday, January 24th and Saturday, January 25th at the Amway Grand Plaza Hotel, DeVos Place, and JW Marriott  in 

Grand Rapids, Michigan. We believe that this conference will be an excellent opportunity for your music teacher to receive 

rich professional development that can benefit both them and their students. 

The Michigan Music Conference is one of the largest music education events in the state of Michigan. Over the course of 

three days, attendees will have the opportunity to attend workshops, sessions and performances led by some of the most 

respected music educators in the country. These workshops and sessions cover a wide range of topics related to music 

education, including teaching methodologies, classroom management, technology in music education and much more. 

As an education administrator, you know better than anyone the important role that music education plays in the 

development of young minds. Attending the Michigan Music Conference will give your music teachers the tools and 

knowledge they need to provide high-quality instruction to your students. The conference will also provide a valuable 

opportunity for your teachers to network with other music educators and share best practices. Additionally, attending the 

Michigan Music Conference demonstrates your school’s commitment to ongoing professional development. This 

investment sends a powerful message to parents, students, and the wider community that you value and support music 

education as an important part of a well-rounded education. 

In conclusion, we would like to strongly encourage your music teachers to attend the Michigan Music Conference. We 

believe that this conference will be an invaluable opportunity for your teachers to improve their skills and knowledge in 

music education and to provide a better learning experience for your students. 

Thank you for your consideration, and we hope to see your music teacher at the conference. 

Sincerely, 

 

Amy Marr   Carin McEvoy  Garret Ernst  Erik Jacobson   

President   Executive Director Executive Director Executive Director 
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